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MHAC’s monthly meeting took place on
Tuesday, November 12, 2024. Members
discussed the recruitment efforts to fill
vacant seats on the committee and
review materials and plans to coordinate
those efforts.

The minutes from the meeting are
available on our website: Mobile Health
Unit Pilot Program.

Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday,
December 10, 2024.

Mobile Health Advisory
Commitee Updates

THE MHAC IS

RECRUITING!

I N  T H I S  I S S U E

APPLICATIONS ARE DUE

JANUARY 6, 2025,

APPLICATIONS RECEIVED

AFTER THE DEADLINE

WILL BE REVIEWED IF

THERE ARE ADDITIONAL

VACANCIES ON THE

COMMITTEE.  

APPLICATION WILL BE

AVAILABLE ON OUR

WEBPAGE DECEMBER 3, 2024.

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/hsd/pages/mhu-program.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/hsd/pages/mhu-program.aspx
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The Mobile Health Advisory Committee is
excited to announce that they are recruiting
new members.  The Oregon Health Authority
(OHA) is seeking applicants for the Mobile
Health Advisory Committee (MHAC),
established under House Bill 4052, which
allocates grant funds to develop a mobile
health unit pilot program. These units are
designed to reduce health inequities and
address racism as a public health crisis in
Oregon. 

Shanaè Joyce-Stringer (She/Her)

HB 4052 Public Affairs Specialist

Oregon Health Authority

Shanae.Joyce-Stringer@oha.oregon.gov

(503) 979-8597. We accept all relay calls.

What is the MHAC? 
The MHAC will continue to guide the
development of mobile health units that
provide culturally responsive and
accessible care to priority populations,
including those most impacted by systemic
racism. 

Who Should Apply? 
We encourage individuals with lived or
professional experience addressing health
inequities caused by racism to apply. This
includes members of communities of color,
LGBTQIA+, immigrant, refugee, and rural
or low-income communities. 

 W h y  J o i n ?  
  • B e  p a r t  o f  a  t e a m
a d d r e s s i n g  r a c i s m  i n  p u b l i c
h e a l t h .  
  • H e l p  s h a p e  e q u i t a b l e
h e a l t h c a r e  s o l u t i o n s  f o r
p r i o r i t y  p o p u l a t i o n s .  
   • A d v o c a t e  f o r  c o m m u n i t i e s
i m p a c t e d  b y  s y s t e m i c  r a c i s m .  

H e l p  u s  s p r e a d  t h e  w o r d  b y
s h a r i n g  t h i s  o p p o r t u n i t y
w i t h  y o u r  n e t w o r k s !  

F o r  I n d i v i d u a l s :  A p p l y  t o  j o i n
t h e  M H A C  a n d  h e l p  r e d u c e
h e a l t h  i n e q u i t i e s  c a u s e d  b y
r a c i s m .  

F o r  O r g a n i z a t i o n s :  S h a r e  t h i s
o p p o r t u n i t y  w i d e l y  t o  e n s u r e
d i v e r s e  v o i c e s  a r e
r e p r e s e n t e d  i n  O r e g o n ’ s
p u b l i c  h e a l t h  i n i t i a t i v e s .  

You can get this document in other languages, large

print, braille or a format you prefer free of charge. 

Please contact Shanae.Joyce-Stringer@oha.oregon.gov

(503) 979-8597. 

https://oregon.gov/mhu

